
Mr. G. C. Sorensen
Manager Regulatory Programs
Washington Public Power Supply System
P. 0. Box 968
Richland, Washington 99352

Dear Mr. Sorensen:

SUBJECT: ADDITIONAL ENS TELEPHONE LOCATION AT WNP-2

Your letter of October 29, 1988 to Emilio Garcia of my staff requested that
an additional Emergency Notification System (ENS) telephone be located in
the control room of WNP-2. We have considered your request and agree that
an additional ENS telephone 'is needed at the control room. I have requested
our Telecommunication Branch (TB) to work with your staff to expedite this
installation.

I understand that our Telecommunications Branch has had discussions with
Steve Heath of your staff. Upon completion of your conduit and cabling work,
we will schedule the installation of the additional ENS telephone. Please
inform Stuart Cohen at (301) 492-8070 when you have.a firm date for completion
of your work. If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact
Emilio M. Garcia at (415) 943-3750.

cc: R. L. Spessard, AEOD/DOA
T. B. Kellam, ARM/TB
R. Priebe, AEOD/IRB
S. Cohen, ARM/TB
Steve Heath, WPPSS

Ross A. Scarano, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
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